
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE - Revised 

 

EAST WINDSOR PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

 

The East Windsor Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a regular meeting on Tuesday, 

September 10, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at the East Windsor Town Hall, 11 Rye Street, Broad 

Brook, CT, with the following public hearing to be heard: 

 

PZ-2019-08 - Application from North Road Materials, LLC, the Kement Family 

Limited Partnership & Isabella V. Kement, for Renewal of Special Permit for soil 

management facility with construction of material storage bins at existing 

construction yard for property located at 297 North Road, also identified as 

Assessor Map 117, Block 36, Lots 43B and 43C; zoned A-1 and A-2. 

 

Copies of the above application are available at the Planning & Development office.  

All interested persons may appear and be heard. Dated at East Windsor, Connecticut, 

this 14th day of August, 2019. 

 

 

Joseph Ouellette, Chairman 

East Windsor Planning & Zoning Commission 

 

 

Journal Inquirer editions:  August 29 and September 5, 2019 

 

 

cc:     North Road Materials, LLC 

Marek Kement, Anchor Engineering Services, Inc. 

 Joanne Slater, Town Clerk 

Robert Maynard, First Selectman 

Helen Totz, Assessor 

Rand Stanley, Building Official 
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